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Principal Corner 
Congratulations to our 8th graders who bridged over from middle 
school to high school on June 8th at Gar-Field High School! You did it! 

With the weather getting warmer, we would like to remind parents that 
their students are to wear clothing abiding by the Code of Behavior 
also consistent with Virginia Code §§ 22.1-276.01 and 22.1-279.6. 
Parents/guardians will be called for dress code violations. When 
parents/guardians are called, they would need to come to the school 
and provide proper clothing for their student to continue on with their 
day. The school does not provide clothing for students to change into 
for dress code violations. 

As we are closing out the year, we would like to thank the Virginia 
State University Alumni for donating backpacks, gift certificates, 
Thanksgiving and Christmas bags, volunteering in the set up for 
awards and graduation and giving their time in tutoring our students! 

We want to say a HUGE thank you to all parents and guardians that
donated goodies and supplies for our teacher appreciation bags in 
May! Lastly, we had International Night on April 27th and had a 
fantastic time! Please enjoy the pictures in the end of the newsletter.  

Outside Food 
Hampton Middle School 
provides breakfast and 
lunch free of charge for 
all students this school 
year. 
Per PWCS Regulation 
452.1 – Food Services 
shall ensure children 
have access to adequate 
and healthy foods. 
Students cannot use 
delivery services, such as 
Doordash or Uber Eats to 
bring food for their 
consumption. 
Food delivered to student 
to school will be sent 
back. Students are not to 
come in with outside food 
after coming from an 
appointment. 

Yours in Education, 

Mrs. Mitchell, 
Principal 



Clinic News 

Clinic End-of-Year Reminders … 

*** Medication Pick-Up between 830am-230pm 
Daily*** 
If your child has medication in the clinic, it must 
be picked up BEFORE 1pm on Thursday, June 
15. Any medications that have not been picked
up by that time will be discarded per Regulation
757-4.  Please remember that NEW treatment
plans/medication forms are required EVERY
year. Health Treatment plans, medication forms
and sports physical forms can be found on the
PWCS Student Health Services website. Thank
You for assisting me in providing great care to
Hampton students!

*** Tdap, Meningitis and HPV vaccines 
REQUIRED for rising 7th Graders*** 

The deadline to meet immunization 
requirements for the upcoming school year 
is August 17, 2023. Parents/guardians may 
view information about student compliance 
with required immunizations in ParentVUE. 
To see what immunizations your child is 
missing, simply go into the ParentVue app, 
click on your child's name, then the health 
tab, then immunizations and this will show 
what immunizations are still needed. 

Please email the updated immunization record 
as soon as possible to the nurse and registrar 
(johnsot1@pwcs.edu & 
raymonjd@pwcs.edu) or send a hard copy in 
with your child. 

Don't hesitate to contact the school nurse if you 
have any questions. Have a safe and happy 
summer! 

Cell Phone Reminder – Students are not to use 
their cell phones during class instruction.  
First time – phone is taken, sent to the Main Office 
as a warning 
Second time – phone is taken, sent to the Main 
Office and parent is called 
Third time – phone is taken, sent to the Main 
Office, parent is called to pick up phone and 
student receives referral. There is a student phone 
in the Main Office that a student can use as long as 
the teacher knows that the student is going to use 
the phone and the student comes with a pass to 
the Main Office to use it. 

Upcoming Events: 
June 15th – Last day of school half day – 
dismissal at 11:25am 
August 9th – 6th grade Orientation – 9:00am to 
11:00am 
August 17th – Open House for all grades – 
1:00pm to 3:00pm 
September 13th – 6th and 7th grades Back to 
School Night – 6:00pm to 8:00pm 
September 18th – 8th grade Back to School 
Night – 6:00pm to 8:00pm 

https://www.pwcs.edu/departments/student_services/student_health/index


International Night 

 THANK YOU FOR A GREAT EVENING! 










	Principal Corner 
	Clinic News



